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ATtime of writing, the sun is out, the 

swifts are squealing as they whoosh 
overhead and the weekend forecast is 

warm. Perhaps Summer is here.  
 

Village Matters  
Parish Council Business –  

In May the Parish Council said goodbye 

and thank you to Cllr. Jason Vincent and 

this month, it welcomed the return of Cllr. 

John Walford, its newest co-opted 

member.  

 

Community Matters -  

Below are links to online reporting tools to 

enable you to report issues to Suffolk 

County Council.  

 

Suffolk has over 3,500 miles of public 

rights of way and 12,000 acres of open 

access. If you notice an issue with a right 

of way, report it here: 

Report an Issue with Public Right of 

Way 

 

Have you noticed problems with a blocked 
drain? Cycle lane? Debris, weeds or mud 
on the road? Grass cutting? Missing or 
faded road markings? Signs or bollards? 
Street light? Pothole? Pavement? Tree or 
hedge affecting the road? Follow the link 
below to report any issue related to 
highways to Suffolk County Council:  
Report a Highways Issue 

Voluntary Matters -   

The next days for the village’s work party 

have been organised. In August, the 

Boules Pitch will be refreshed and the 

marquees erected and checked. If you’re 

able to give some time, please just turn up 

at the Village Hall on any of the following 

two dates and meet with members of the 

Council: 

 

 

10am August 3rd & 4th: Meet Cllrs. 
Thompson & Walford  
 

Village Green Spaces: In previous 

newsletters, the Parish Council asked for  

ideas about ways to improve the 

Cemetery, with one idea being to devote a 

small area to wildflower planting. So far, a 

couple of folk have shared their thoughts 

but before the Council finalises its plans, 

please get in touch. It’s a quiet and 

beautiful place and Council wishes to  

ensure it remains a welcoming space for 

quiet reflection. If you’d like to contribute 

to this discussion or have any thoughts 

and ideas about how we can improve the 

area, please get in touch with the Parish 

Clerk. 

 

Yoxford Village Hall 
Do you have any time on your hands 

and are wondering what to do? 

Consider joining our new Events Team 

to develop a schedule of great events 

for the village to enjoy? Contact the 

Parish Clerk for a very informal chat 

and more information. 

 

Join us if you can for our organised 

monthly events: 

• July 19th:  

Friday Film Club:  

Wicked Little Letters  

Doors open 6.30pm.  

Film starts 7pm. 

Warning: contains very strong language. 

• July 26th: 

Pub Night 6-11pm 

The Hall’s licensed bar will be open for 

all above fund raising events. 
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